
Rob & Alex



Dear Birthmother, 
 
Thank you! We cannot say that enough.  We have dreamed of having a child and
we know that it would not be possible without moms like you.  We admire that
decision, and we are so grateful that you are considering us.  We would love
nothing more than to raise your baby surrounded by love from us.



WE MET IN MAY 2014 THROUGH AN EVENT AT OUR LAW SCHOOL,
BOSTON UNIVERSITY. ROB WAS A YEAR AHEAD OF ALEX IN SCHOOL AND
DECIDED ALEX NEEDED HIS HELP. WE QUICKLY LEARNED THAT WE WERE
GOING TO HAVE MUCH MORE THAN A PROFESSIONAL RELATIONSHIP!
AFTER BEING TOGETHER FOR THREE AND A HALF YEARS, WE GOT
MARRIED IN OCTOBER 2017. THE CEREMONY WAS SMALL AND PERFECT,
AND WE LOVED GETTING TO CELEBRATE OUR MARRIAGE WITH OUR
FAMILY AND CLOSEST FRIENDS.















We cannot wait to welcome a baby into our home and shower him/her with
love.  Thank you for helping us fulfill our dream of being parents.
 
~Alex & Rob

Thank You!




